Ms. Concepta Dolan

21/03/2023

Re: Application for Section 57 Declaration — DEC57 2304

Dear Ms. Dolan

| refer to the above. | wish to advise the creation of a new vehicular entrance off the public road,
through the boundary wall of a protected structure cannot be considered through a Section 57

Declaration.

Your application is now closed and will receive no further attention.

Yours faithfully,
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'h‘\/' Administrative Officer
! Planning Section






